
 
Green Links Editors Report to Parish Council Annual Meeting 25th May 2023 
 
Yet another year and I think my 16th as Editor, they go all too quickly. 
 
This past year Green Links has maintained its place in village life featuring 
national events, the Queens Jubilee and then her passing and the crowing of 
the new King but still fulfilling the vital role of keeping the village in touch 
with itself. 
 
Things finally seems to be opening up, at least there are more events to be 
advertised and I welcome the recent local interest contributions from 
Jeremy Gardner. 
 
I am often told how valuable the advertising is, both the paid for and the 
small ads section, people will get out of the magazine what they need and 
one thing they didn’t need was the opportunity to wish their friends and 
neighbours Christmas greetings, I didn’t receive any interest in that idea at 
all! 
 
I entered the 2022 National Parish Magazine competition and from 450 
entries in the A5 category we achieved 28th place so we keep in the top 10% 
nationally and although not as highly placed as last year there were 120 
more entries this. 
 
So for yet another year I can still say I am truly proud to be editor and I will 
plod on giving the village what I think they want! 
  
Thank you. 
 
Janne 


